
JHS Seniors Take Part in Experimental Program

On December 1, 2013, The Leader-Herald ran a
story on The Learning Project, a new school in
Johnstown, NY. Senior Fellow Heather Buskirk is
credited for helping to get this innovative,
interdisciplinary project-based learning initiative
off the ground.

https://trellis.knowlesteachers.org/news/jhs-seniors-take-part-experimental-program
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